
 
July 19, 2011 

 
 
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M110712B  
 
  
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/   
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON NRC ACTIONS FOR 

ADDRESSING THE INTEGRATED REGULATORY REVIEW 
SERVICE (IRRS) REPORT, 9:30 A.M., TUESDAY, JULY 12, 
2011, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE 
FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the preparation and outcomes of the 
Integrated Regulatory Review Service Mission, the recommendations and suggestions 
contained in the report, and the staff’s plan to address them. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 


